
 
Memo 

To:  All Interns – U.S. District Court-Eastern District of Michigan 

Re:  Court Closing Information 

Occasionally, one or more of the Court locations is closed for a variety of reasons   
(e. g., inclement weather, safety concerns, etc.).  Should you suspect a Court 
location in the District may be closed, you may check the Court website (link below) 
for an operating status update or call the Court Emergency Line at (313) 234-5375.  
The Emergency Line is normally updated no later than 6:30 AM on an affected day. 
 
www.mied.uscourts.gov 
 

 

 


